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DHS Daily Announcements - Monday, November 5, 2018

Dexter High School Daily Announcements for Monday, November 5, 2018.

Celebrating Birthdays this week

Shea Baker

Alexis Burns

Haley Cochran

Taylor Condict

Emily Grobe

Miranda Norman

Logan Brockway

Brianna Burch 

Vivian Cuevas

Kyla Propst

Travis Propst
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Monday, November 5th

Scholar Bowl at Advance, 6:00 pm match, bus 5:00 pm

FCCLA Silent Auction - DHS Library

Fall Sports Recognition Ceremony is November 13th at 6:30 pm

Tuesday, November 6th

FCCLA Silent Auction - DHS Library

Student Council District Convention in Perryville, bus 6:30 am

Band - All District Auditions in Jackson, bus 3:15 pm

Advisory -Beta Show Choir / Intramurals

FBLA Mac & Cheese Drive 
Nov 1st-20th

FFA Fundraiser - Meat, Cheese & Fruit Nov 15th-26th

Canned Food Drive Nov 26-Dec 14

Tutoring and ASD has been cancelled for Tuesday, November 6th.  Any ASD assigned
for this day should be served on Wednesday, November 7th.

Student Council members should meet in the auditorium today during their lunch shift.

Congrats to Margo Nea for finishing 27th out of 164 runners at the State Class 3
Championships on Saturday at Jefferson City.

All cross country runners are to meet Coach Morse right after school on Wednesday in the
high school gym to turn in uniforms and warmups.  Please make sure they are clean.

FCCLA is conducting a silent auction in the DHS library.  The auction will run from Nov.
1 through Nov. 15.  It will end after third period on the 15th.  Bidding increments must
increase a minimum of $.25 each bid.  100% of the proceeds will be donated. We will
notify the winning bids that Friday and expect payment before Thanksgiving break.

Kicking Cats will practice in the middle school on Tuesday.



We love to see so many students enjoying the ping-pong tables before & after school and
during lunch and hope this continues.  However, we must go back to the original policy of
turning in your student ID to check out equipment from the Bearcat Den. Several recently
purchased paddles have been damaged and destroyed and we can not continue to replace
these items.  Students may also bring their own equipment.

Students watching games should not stand between the tables or directly next to them
when in use.  We want to allow those playing plenty of room and prevent students from
leaning on, or putting weight on tables to avoid warping / damaging tables.
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